New Blood Culture Aerobic tube: 
Why?
The old bottle has been discontinued

When? 
You may see the new bottle on your carts starting 


May 16, 2014

Does this impact our practice? 
NO change in your protocol and routine when 
collecting blood samples

What should be done with the old bottle? 
The old bottles can be used until your stock has been 
depleted
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For questions, please contact the UHN/MSH microbiologist on call through locating at Mount Sinai Hospital 416-586-5133 or                                           University Health Network 416-340-3155
New Aerobic tube





New Product Code: 410851
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